
15th November 2016 

Jarrod Ball 

34 Beryl Street 

WARNERS BAY NSW 2282 

Planning Services 

Department of Planning and Environment 

PO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

ATTENTION: Planning Services 

I write this letter to lodge my support for the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 
6612). 

I have only worked for Daracon for a short period, but can already see how the quarry impacts 
on the rest of the business. Daracon employs over 800 people and Martins Creek Quarry 
provides materials to many o f  the projects that Daracon employees work on. Without this 
Quarry, our jobs are at risk. 

I support the Martins Creek Quarry proposed expansion project and the security it provides to 
Daracon employees. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours faithfully, 

\.) 
Jarrod Ball 
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